
MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 12, 2017  

MASTERPLAN PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The regular meeting of the Onondaga Township Board was called to order on  

January 12, 2017 at 7:00 PM. The location for this meeting was 4756 Baldwin St. 

Onondaga, MI. 

Present were Trustee Jim Tow, Clerk Diane Johnson, Supervisor Steven Dwight, 

Treasurer Rhiannon Schindewolf-DeShais, and Trustee Mary Jane Hector. Present also 

were 8 citizens  
 

Steve opened the meeting up for the public to make comments.  

 

Planning Commission chairperson Richard Hoskins mentioned the corrections that 

were discussed at their public hearing will be on the final draft.  
 

ADJOURNMENT 

Diane made a motion to adjourn. Jim seconded. All ayes, meeting adjourned at 7:05pm.  
 

Minutes written and submitted by  

Diane Johnson,    

Onondaga Township Clerk 


